Dr. G. Bossen
Head Fellows and Associates Service
CERN

Dear Dr. Bossen,

This is to recommend to you most strongly Dr. Arkadiusz Z. Jadczyk, who applied to CERN for a 3-month stay at the Theory Division. Dr. Jadczyk is an outstanding specialist in mathematical physics. His work is highly appreciated by experts on mathematical methods in supergravity and gauge theories. He is well known for deep thinking and ability to give rise to brilliant nonstandard ideas. His stays at CERN in 1982 and 1984 were very productive scientifically. The result of Dr Jadczyk collaboration were two important contributions to geometrical understanding of Kaluza-Klein theories written in collaboration with Dr. Coquereaux. Dr. Jadczyk plans to devote the coming stay to geometrical aspects of quantum gauge theories /anomalies/ in collaboration with Dr. Stora.

In my opinion Dr. Jadczyk's stay at CERN would be again of mutual benefit for the Theory Division as well as for the applicant.

Sincerely Yours,

Dr. Jan Łopuszański Professor in Theoretical Physics University of Wrocks, Poland